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Mangano Announces Federal Funds for Elmont, Roosevelt and Uniondale Communities
Funds Earmarked for Commercial and Residential Improvements Town-wide
Mineola, NY - Nassau County Executive Edward P. Mangano today announced the award of over $3 million in Federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds for the Town of Hempstead to address a wide range of community improvements. 
County Executive Mangano stated, “These Federal funds will help the Town of Hempstead with major infrastructure, commercial and residential improvements in Elmont, Roosevelt and Uniondale.  From improvements to the Argo Theater-Jamaica Square area in Elmont to the Roosevelt Scattered Site Housing Project, these funds will truly help beautify local neighborhoods while also enhancing commercial building facades and helping eliminate code violations in homes throughout the town.” 
“Hempstead Town is proud to partner with Nassau County in implementing numerous community enhancement projects,” said Hempstead Town Supervisor Kate Murray.  “From downtown beautification projects to the construction of affordable homes, Hempstead Town is working hard to make great communities even better.  I want to thank County Executive Ed Mangano for working with us on these important initiatives.”
CDBG allocations include:
· $1.12 million for residential rehabilitation;
· $542,00 for general management and coordination of community development activities;

· $480,035 for commercial rehabilitation town-wide;
· $250,000 for public facilities and improvements in Elmont;
· $300,000 for public facilities and improvements in Roosevelt; 
· $150,000 for public facilities and improvements in Uniondale; 
· $100,000 for Argo Theater Project in Elmont; and
· $90,000 for economic development projects.
